
The Matusha Factory Aid/Re-construction Appeal

  

 
Donations are being accepted for the repair and re-
construction of the roof of the factory prior to the 
onset of winter.
All donations to the PayPal account at 
alex@redfinengines.com and will be forwarded on to 
Alexandr.  Support the Ukraine and support RedFin 
Engines - Thankyou
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